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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND SOCIAL SERVICES 

BY CONNÉTABLE OF ST. JOHN 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 17th JANU ARY 2022 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 24th JANUARY 2022 

 

 

Question 

 

Will the Minster advise the total number of Occupational Therapy and Physiotherapy staff who left 

Health and Community Service (H.C.S.) between 1st December 2020 and the end of November 2021 and 

provide a breakdown of the following – 

 

(a) the number transferring to other areas in H.C.S.; 

(b) the number on short-term contracts who left before the end of their contract; 

(c) the number in Occupational Therapy who resigned; 

(d) the number in Physiotherapy who resigned; 

(e) the number of administrative staff in Occupational Therapy and Physiotherapy who resigned;  

(f) the number who retired from these areas; and 

(g) the number of staff who left for any other reason, with details of such reason? 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

Data is for the period 1st December 2020 to end of November 2021. 

 

(a) 2 Physiotherapists moved internally within the Physiotherapy service 

3 Occupational therapists moved internally within the Occupational Therapy Service 

2 Occupational Therapy assistants moved to other clinical areas within HCS 

 

(b) 1 locum Physiotherapist – released from contract due to performance concerns 

 

(c) 1 Occupational Therapist resigned – returned to the UK to be with family due to the pandemic 

  1 Team Lead left to work in private practice in Jersey 

 

(d) 1 Physiotherapist resigned and left the profession 

  3 Physiotherapy assistants resigned – 1 to undertake a Physiotherapy degree off-island; 2 no 

reason given 

 

(e) 1 admin/typist in physiotherapy resigned – no reason given 

 

(f) 1 Assistive Technology Technician in Occupational Therapy retired 

 

There were no other staff who left for reasons other than those mentioned in (a) to (f) 

 

 

 


